From: _ on behalf of SPOE procurement mailbox

Sent: 06 July 2015 09:36

To: -@cjcmedia.com

Subject: SPoE/15/022 - 2015/07/06 - 002 - || - Acknowledgement letter issued on

06/07/2015 - ||}

Dear I

| acknowledge receipt of your email dated 25 June 2015 to Scottish Procurement’s Single Point of
Enquiry (SpoE). You have indicated, on your application, that you have concerns in relation to a
contract awarded by Carat to Tactical Media Ltd on a subcontract basis. To resolve this, you wish
a full investigation into why the contract was awarded to Tactical Media Ltd.

Your correspondence is being considered and you will be contacted in relation to your case.

In the meantime, you may wish to note that the Single Point of Enquiry has been established to
help suppliers who are having issues or concerns with a procurement exercise being carried out
by Scottish public sector organisations. It provides an independent, impartial and confidential
service for suppliers and potential suppliers to the Scottish public sector. However, neither the
SPoE nor the Scottish Government have any formal powers to investigate suppliers concerns, or
change decisions taken by another public body. The SPoE offers an informal service to suppliers
and can provide advice and assistance regarding the procurement rules and regulations which
must be followed by public bodies within Scotland.

| trust this is of assistance.
Regards,

| SPCD Procurement Policy Division | 2" Floor | Europa Building | 450 Argyle
St | Glasgow | G2 8LG | 0141 242 |}





